
 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro               The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307         H-307  

U.S. Capitol        U.S. Capitol  

Washington D.C. 20515      Washington D.C. 20515  

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the US 101/SR 92 Area Improvement Project in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City/County Association of Governments of 

San Mateo County (C/CAG) located at 555 County Center, Redwood City, CA 94063. 

 

The funding would be used for infrastructure improvements including adequate ramp capacity 

and more efficient weaving and merging spacing where there is a higher than average collision 

rates at ramps and connectors. The project enhances safety and minimizes vehicle/pedestrian 

conflicts on local roadways, which have had an influx of regional cut-through traffic as motorists 

seek alternative routes avoiding congestion on U.S. 101 and S.R. 92. These improvements go 

hand in hand with a longer-term project the US 101/92 Direct Connector, which will redesign 

and rebuild a significant portion of the interchange. Both projects improve safety and operational 

efficiency for transit and drivers. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Member of Congress 
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